NEMDAA Intergroup
Intergroup Office Manager's Report – June 22, 2021

Rachael requests that we consider adding the Hazelden meditation book “Keep It Simple” to the store inventory. (see book description here: https://www.hazelden.org/store/item/2872?Keep-It-Simple )

Twelve Step Calling List update: The sign up lists are available for print from the website and paper copies are available at the office.  We have started receiving return lists from member groups.  Please let us know if you need physical copies mailed to you.  

AAWS special literature offer for July and August.  AA in your Pocket: $1 off pocket sized BB & 12x12 as well as Daily Reflections and As Bill Sees It.  We can sell the ones we have at the sale price and restock what is sold.  Or should we order a certain amount at the sale price to have in stock?
Volunteer Staff will be helping with our quarterly inventory the first weekend of July. 
Website Training for the office staff and website committee was cancelled and has not been rescheduled. 
Physical Meeting Listing is updated weekly and a printable pdf is available on the website. Printouts are also available as needed at the office.  During this month, the following meetings informed the office that they would be opening/reopening physically: Monday Night Raw, Starting Over, Emmorton Group, SWAN Women’s Group, Joppa Morning Group, Back to Basics, Sunlight of the Spirit, Sunday Reflections, Willams Street Group, Edgewood Noon, Caring and Sharing, Aberdeen Ladies, Twelve Step Group, Providence, Living Sober, Daily Reflections, Less Is More, First Light
Meeting closing:  Moms with Kids 
Bulletin Updates: now include the meeting updates/openings/reopenings/ closings and special announcements, (ie, North East Friday night will be meeting in NE park on certain date) This is no longer a special tab on the website. 
Meeting Openings/re-openings  - please include with your requests for Meeting openings or re-openings any literature or medallion purchases you anticipate so we can be sure to be fully stocked and ready to assist you.
New Door Lock installed at the Office.  Please contact Rex, Intergroup Chair if you have a need for a key.
Consider giving your sponsor, sponsee(s) or other AA friends one of the new titles we are carrying at the IG office bookstore. These make great anniversary gifts! 
